
Minutes of Proceeding                                      Office of the County Clerk 

Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

March 20, 2006                                             Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Kathy M. Luthi, 

Commissioner Ray McGavran, Commissioner Harold McCullick, and County Clerk 

Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman McCullick.     

 

The official minutes of March 13, 2006, were read, approved, and signed. 

 

LeRoy Windhorst, Wells, stopped in and asked if Wells could get a couple of signs that 

says Wells.  The commissioners said they didn’t see why not.   

 

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, reported on juvenile detention meeting he attended 

last week.  He gave the board the annual statistics for 2005.   

 

Jettie Condray, Museum Curator, gave a report on the Museum.   

 

Jay Wagner, Bennington, stopped in and discussed Buffalo Road, Section 24.  John 

Copple, Highway Administrator, says that their records show that the road has been 

vacated.  The commissioners said they would need to talk to the township board, and 

they would look at it. 

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, gave the board a solid waste exemption, going 

from a small business to household, on Earl Lillard, which was approved.  John 

discussed what crews were doing.   

 

Sandy Cline, Health/Aging Department, discussed health department matters. 

 

Prisoner count at the jail is 55.     

  

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:20 a.m. 


